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This Bill will help bring back the support that the Timber Industry used to give by 

providing funds for rural areas especially.   This Industry has been very successful in 

finding ways to stop paying taxes.  It is time for them to assume their civic 

responsiblity as they cut and receive profits from timber.  Please pass this bill.  It is 

essential to our schools, communities, especially in rural Oregon.  Thank you for all 

your work. 


